
Communication from Adrian Phillips to the Leader of the Council 

 

As discussed we can provide an online pantomime to replace the one that was going to be at 

The Corn Exchange.  

 

We’d set you up with a webpage branded in a similar way to this www.universe.com/hwh  

 

For every download ticket you sold via your page you would get up to £4 back that the 

council could use in whichever way it chooses.  

 

We can do an it’s a gift button for you where the purchaser puts the councils details in and 

you receive the downloads directly and you can then distribute them. Alternatively people 

can still buy for themselves.  

 

The panto streams from Dec 14 – Jan 3. Each download costs £15.49 and can be viewed as 

many times as they like for 4 days once the code is activated.  

 

We’ve already signed up several children’s charities, regional theatres and schools.  
 

http://www.universe.com/hwh

